
                  
 

June 19th, 2023  

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

At Thermo Fisher Scientific, we are dedicated to providing you, our valued customer, with 

the products, solutions and support that enable you to make the world healthier, cleaner and 

safer. Consistent with our mission, we continuously evaluate our portfolio and innovation 

roadmap to ensure we are meeting your needs today, and well into the future, as we partner 

to address the world’s most complex scientific challenges. 

 

This letter is being issued to inform you that we will be discontinuing the Thermo 

Scientific™ Renvo™ Rapid PCR Test and Thermo Scientific™ AerosolSense™ Cartridges 

with Testing Service. As a result, we will no longer offer the following products for sale 

effective June 19th, 2023. Part numbers not listed remain unaffected. 

 
Product Model Description 

REND2000-AA Renvo Starter Kit 

121995-01 Renvo SARS-CoV-2 Test Kit 

RENCOV4100-1 Renvo SARS-CoV-2 Control Kit 

121476-01 1 pk/30 cartridge w/testing service 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thermo Fisher Scientific remains 

committed to providing our customers with solutions to make the world healthier, cleaner 

and safer.  

 

For any questions relating to this issue, please contact Thermo Fisher Scientific Customer 

Service at: 1-866-282-0430 or orders.aqi@thermofisher.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Daniel Mullen 

Product Manager 


